Friday, April 20, 2018
Dear Parent/Guardian,
I would like to offer two practice AP English exams for my students taking the upcoming test; the first will take place on Saturday, April 28 and the second on Saturday, May 12.  The test requires 3 hours and 25 minutes for administration, in addition to scoring the test and time for lunch.  I plan to begin the test at 8:00 am; we should be finished by approximately 2:30.  Students should enter and leave through the doors at the pool entrance.
The test is composed of two sections.  The first sixty minutes will be devoted to the multiple choice section; students will have four to five prose passages to read with fifty-five accompanying questions. The essay section requires two hours and fifteen minutes.  There are three essays in total.  There will be a 10-minute break between the two sections.
At the conclusion of the test, we will discuss the results while the students eat (students must pack a lunch).  Students will also evaluate several of each other’s essays.  Because the process of evaluating essays is rather complicated, I must ask that students stay the entire time.  If a student must leave early, his or her essays will not be scored.
While we have been working on the skills necessary to succeed on this exam, we have been unable to tackle them in a realistic setting.  These practice exams will allow students to understand fully the rigor and time constraints involved in the AP exam and to hopefully better prepare for the official exam on May 16.  
Please have your student indicate which of the test days he or she will be attending (they may attend both) and sign to indicate your knowledge of attendance.  Should your student decide not to attend at a later time, I ask that he or she let me know as soon as possible.  If you have any questions or concerns about this event, please contact me at the school at 825-2700 ext. 14601.  You may also e-mail me at denomme@wcskids.net. 
Sincerely,

Lisa A. Denomme

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

I, ___________________________, will attend the April 28th practice exam with my 


student name

parent’s/guardian’s permission.



I, ___________________________, will attend the May 12th practice exam with my 


student name

parent’s/guardian’s permission.

___________________________________

__________________________________


Parent/guardian signature



Student email address
